
RESPONSE TO REQUESTS FOR MEDICAL INFORMATION 

RELATIVE TO FOOD PRODUCTS 

With increasing frequency over the past few years, we at Maschio’s have received various requests 

from parents and other interested persons relative to both the ingredients of the food products which we 

prepare and serve and the medical significance of those food ingredients. 

Most of these requests for such information have come from interested parents who understandably are 

concerned about a medical condition which a child may suffer from and the impact that diet and 

nutrition may have on that medical condition. 

We at Maschio’s, of course, would like to assist those inquiring parents to the maximum extent that we 

can, but we are constrained to advise that there are significant limitations on the responses that we can 

furnish. 

First, we do not independently perform testing with respect to the ingredients of the food products 

which we prepare and serve nor are we required to by the terms of the Agreement which we enter into 

with your school district. 

The only source of any information that we are able to provide relative to the ingredients of the food 

products which we prepare and serve is literature which may be furnished to us by the manufacturer or 

supplier to Maschio’s of the involved food product and that information is not independently verified or 

checked by Maschio’s and may or may not be accurate. 

Accordingly, although in limited cases we may be in a position to furnish information about the 

ingredients of the food products which we prepare and serve because that information has been supplied 

to us by our suppliers, we are not in a position to affirm the accuracy of that information or even to 

suggest or recommend that it be relied upon by parents. 

Second, we, of course, cannot provide medical or nutritional advice regarding the food products which 

we prepare and serve and accordingly we are not in a position to provide any opinions or conclusions 

regarding the impact, adverse or otherwise, which any such food product may have on the existing 

medical condition of a child. 

We, of course, will be pleased to provide any interested parent with copies of the menus for the meals 

which we prepare and serve, but we are not in a position to present any opinions or conclusions 

regarding the interaction or impact which any of the food products which we prepare and serve may 

have on the existing medical condition of a child. 

Any such medical opinion or conclusion will have to be secured from a physician or another skilled and 

knowledgeable professional, the professional services of whom are beyond the scope of the service 

which we provide to your school district. 

We at Maschio’s, of course, remain committed to providing safe and nutritious meals for your children 

and we look forward to continuing to cooperate with representatives of your school district and parents 

to achieve that objective. 


